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On May 13, I had the pleasure of visiting Berkshire Heights Early Learning 
Center. During my visit, I learned about the fantastic services they provide to our 
youngest learners. It was enlightening to see firsthand the dedication and effort 
put into creating a nurturing and stimulating environment for early childhood 
education. 
  
We discussed the essential needs to ensure that these young students have 
access to the necessary tools and resources to excel. From innovative learning 



materials to supportive teaching staff, it's clear that investing in early education is 
crucial for the development and future success of our children. 
  
Thank you to the staff and administrators at Berkshire Heights for their warm 
welcome and for the important work they do every day. Your continued support 
and advocacy for early learning initiatives in our community is essential! 

 
 
 

 
 


